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November'22, 1982
g

Babcock and Wilcox Company ~ N
ATTN: Dr. T. C. Engelder, Director

Lynchburg Research Center
P. O. Box 1260
Lynchburg, VA 24505

Gentlemen: _

,

b

Subject: Report No. 70-824/82-07 ;
1.

Thank you for your letter of November 4,1982, informing us of steps you have
taken to correct the violation concerning activities under NRC License
No. SNM-778 brought to your attantion in our letter of October 19, 1982. We will
examine your corrective actions and plans during subsequent inspections.

We appreciate your cooperation with us.

Sincerely,

(original signed by K. P. Barr forl

A. F. Gibson, Chief
Technical Inspection Branch
Division of Engineering and

Technical Programs

bec w/o enc 1:
License Fee Management Branch

bcc w/ enc 1:
Document Management Branch''

Commonwealth of Virginia

RII RII RII

EJ h $ e AFG sonates:sa
11/2,>/82 11h2/ B2 11/ +/829

0212090477 821122
PDR ADOCK 07000824

[@J


